
Parwich Cricket Club Report 2024 

 

Following on from our successful Village Cricket Fun Day in August the previous year, 2023 

saw us with our first fixtures schedule as a newly-formed cricket team. We played six 

fixtures, four of which were on our home ground, winning all but two of these overall. 

Thanks must be made to Tom M for his valuable help in mowing the outfield ready for each 

match, to Phil K for his support with the wicket-mowing equipment, to Longcliffe Quarries 

Ltd for the sponsorship of our new crested shirts, and to Kirsty at The Sycamore for looking 

after all the players post-match so magnificently. 

This year we have moved on significantly by becoming affiliated to the England and Wales 

Cricket Board (ECB) via our new membership of the Derbyshire Cricket Foundation. Thanks 

should also go to various club members who have stepped up to perform the appropriate 

roles to help the Club to function. We have an increased number of fixtures – 6 home and 5 

away – to look forward to; details of these are published on the Village notice board and 

Blog for anyone who wants to come and watch and support.  

We would like to open the membership to anyone who has an interest in playing cricket and 

who would like to help the Club to grow and continue as we go forward. 

Mark Jones - Chairman  


